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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 27 July 1996

Deay Dania,

NORTHERN IRELAND FORUM: RESIGNATIONS

In case you have not received these separately, I enclose copies of the

letters of resignation of Seamus Mallon and Jonathan Stephenson (both SDLP)

from the Northern Ireland Forum. Both letters are addressed to its Interim

Chairman, John Gorman, and side-copied to the Prime Minister. No response

therefore required.
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